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MEMORANDUM 2009/10-01 
 
To: Faculty, Staff and Student in the Faculty of Applied Science and Engineering 
 
From: Cristina Amon, Dean 
 
Date: July 22, 2009  
 
Re: Advisory Committee for the Appointment of the Associate Dean, Cross-

Disciplinary Programs 
 
 
Following the recent approval of the new academic administrative position of Associate Dean, 
Cross-Disciplinary Programs, I have started the process to move forward with the search and 
appointment of an individual to this role, effective September 1, 2009. 
 
In accordance with the Policy on Appointment of Academic Administrators, I have struck an 
Advisory Committee with the following members: 
 

Professor Grant Allen, Vice-Dean, Undergraduate Studies (Chair) 
Mr. David Cheung, Civil Engineering Student and Vice-President, Academic, Engineering 

Society 
Professor Will Cluett, Chair, Division of Engineering Science 
Professor Farid Najm, Chair, Edward S. Rogers Sr. Department of Electrical and 

Computer Engineering 
Professor Jean Zu, Chair, Department of Mechanical and Industrial Engineering 

 
The Committee welcomes comments and nominations from interested persons.  
Nominations and advice should be sent in confidence by Wednesday, July 29, 2009 via 
email to Jan Haugan at janh@ecf.utoronto.ca. 
 
Thank you. 
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